
ATTENDANCE 

Reception = 100% 

Year 1 & 2 =  95% 

Year 3 = 95% 

Year 4 = 94% 

Year 5 = 90% 

Year 6 = 96% 

Whole School = 95% 

Well done to our youngest and oldest children for 

jumping a hurdle on our attendance race. 

DATE 9.9.2020 

BC / ASC ARE BACK 

Breakfast club and after-school club are now back.  

The children are kept in their bubbles during this time. 

If you would like a place please complete the online 

form - 

https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/parents/out-of-

school-provision 

This helps the staff plan for the bubbles.  

Unfortunately we are having to close ASC at 5pm at 

this time to allow for cleaning of the hall and 

equipment.  Sorry for any inconvenience. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you for the continued support since we 

returned last week.   

The changing of the pick -up arrangements on the 

KS2 playground has made a huge difference.  This 

is allowing much greater social distancing for all 

families and staff.   

Most children have returned to school looking 

ready to learn in their full school uniforms and 

we are hoping attendance will continue to 

improve.  

A huge thank you to parents for this we couldn ’t 

do this without your support.  

NO ENTRY 

Please can we ask that parents do not enter the 

building this includes the office area  There is a 

sign on the front door and we have visitor rules 

for anyone who has an appointment.   

We ask for communication with teachers to be 

primarily through Seesaw or by calling the 

school office on 01772 743531.  This will help to 

ensure the school stays clean.  We have noticed 

an increase of parents coming to the office. 

TWEAKS AND CHANGES 

 

 

 

 

 

- Reading books are classed as low transmission so 

please can these be in school each day so that the 

children have the opportunity to read in and out of 

school?  If we could ask for parents to wipe these 

down with a damp cloth that’d be really helpful. 

- PE kits are to be worn on PE days.  This will be 

communicated to parents via Seesaw.  Children can 

wear plain jogging bottoms and their school jumper if 

it is cold outside as they will wear these all day. 

- Collection arrangements and data collection sheets 

will be sent home this week.  Please complete these 

and return them so that we can ensure we have the 

correct details on record. 

https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/parents/out-of-school-provision
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